
 
 
 
 
June 11, 2020 
 
 
To the Guilford County Board of Commissioners,  
 
The Guilford County Adult Care Home Community Advisory Committee (ACH-CAC) is requesting 
exemption from the two (2) term limit for Patricia Hall Stephens and recommending 
reappointment for another term. She has served on the committee for a number of years and is 
a valued and active member of our committee, currently serving as a Subcommittee 
Chairperson. 
 
The Guilford County ACH-CAC provides an important, mandated service to Guilford County 
citizens, specifically our adult care home community members and their families.  The level of 
skill and dedication required for this committee presents a challenge when recruiting 
volunteers.  We rely on seasoned members, such as Ms. Stephens, to provide the level of 
knowledge and dedication required to successfully administer the responsibilities of an 
effective member of the ACH-CAC. 
 
Again, we respectfully request Ms. Patricia Hall Stephens’ term limits waived and recommend 
reappointment for a 7th term on the Guilford County Adult Care Home Community Advisory 
Committee.   
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Kim Johnson 
 
Kim Johnson 
Senior Regional LTC Ombudsman 
Piedmont Triad Regional Council Area Agency on Aging 
Guilford County Adult Care Home Community Advisory Committee Liaison 
 
 
 
 
 


